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Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
Hull.
19th February, 1946.

Dear Sir,

In reply to your letter of the 18th instant, regarding
the trawlers "ADY", "BULBY" and "NAURNL", Messrs, Cook, Welton
& Gemmell's Yard Nos, 755, 6 and 7, we beg to acquaint you
that repeated effoits have been made to obtain disgrammatic
drawings of the electrical installation from the Electrieal
Engineers concerned, but they state that owing to shortage of
staff and extreme pressure of work they have been unable to
comply with our requests,

I have spoken today with them, and they have promised
that the drawings will be submitted this week without fail and
further that such diagremmatic drawings for future vessels will
be submitted at once., :

Yours faithfully,

signed:=- Geo,A, Laing.
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